Sper<al Meeting
Monday, arch 25-1957

A special meeting of the Council was held on lionday, March 26 and called to
order at 8.10 o'clock, P.M. ’

Present: Mayor Dedmsn, Supte. Dunn, the Recorder and Councilmen Anderson, Beck,
Virgil Giger, Oathes and Pond. Absent Howard Giger.

Mayor Dedmen announced that the meeting had been called at the request of
Councilman Beck and would ask him to start the proceedingse.

Councilmen Beck then stated that he had asked for the meeting for the purpose
of discussing the traffic problem mostly on South Ivy street during the sewer
operations. After a lengthy discussion, it was decided that it would be ad-
visable to detour traffic for & while and when necessary in the opinion of the
engineerse.

It was then moved by Beck, seconded by Anderson and carried, hat the City of
Cenby will release the State from the responsibility of traffic damage to our
portion of Radcliff Road and So. Elm St., providing the contracting firm of
A.Le % A. will pay for the traffic control system to be set up by the State.

It was then moved by Beck, seconded by Pond and carried, that the State
Highway Dept's directions and reguirements as to cutting across So. Ivy street,
for sewer purposes, be accepted, signed and returned as requested.

Council Pond then reported that in company with the City Engineer, he had
visited the property on the Molalla River, acquired from the County and found
it to have possibilities, although access to the location would require some
figuring and it would probably be necessary to secure easements and rights of wey.

It was then moved by Oathes, seconded and carried, that the Lion's Club be
allowed to remove turf in Wait Park and prepare the ground for a suitable base-

ball diamond.
The Council also granted permission for use of the Park on the afternoons of

April 26 and May 10 by the girls' soft ball games.

It then appearing that Atty. Bettis had received a proposal regarding a new
location for disposal of the City's garbage and refuse, it was moved, seconded
and carried, that the plan be accepted, if upon investigation, a suitable agreement
could be reached.

Mayor Dedman then stated that she had received an invitation to attend = series
of meetings covering the subject of Municipal Government planning and developement
etc.; meetings to be held at Pencouver on Wednesday evenings; Suggested that members
of the Council might also wish to attend.

The Mayor also mentioned having an invitation to attend the Oregon City
celebration to be held on May 1L .

No other business appearing, the meeting adjourned.
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